
Our Pastoral Search Committee would like to keep our church family informed of the latest updates to our Pastoral 

search. If you have any questions, you may contact the search committee at the following email address: 

search@fbcwinnsboro.org 

Pastoral Search Committee Updates 

Our Pastoral Search Committee Prayer

Heavenly Father, help this committee and church body patiently and expectantly wait for Your perfect appointed 
time in the search of our next pastor.  Thank You for the vision You have for this body of believers.   

In Jesus' holy name.  Amen. 

Update as of March 2, 2025 

After intentional and deliberate prayer, as of last Sunday’s PSC meeting, the PSC accepted our final candidate’s withdrawal from consideration for the 

pastor position of FBC Winnsboro. Through the entire process with this candidate, including two in person interviews, the PSC has remained unanimous 

in our decision of selecting him. As much as this is unwelcome news to you and our committee, the PSC has complete peace and trust in the Lord.  In light 

of this announcement, the application process has been reopened, as of today.    

In Him, 

Johan Wessels—Chariman 

Our Pastoral Search Committee Scripture for the week:

 

For still the vision awaits its appointed time; it hastens to the end—it will not lie. 
If it seems slow, wait for it; it will surely come; it will not delay.  Habakkuk 2:3 


